

May 1, 2020

Dear Good Things for Young Children Summer Institute 2020 Registrants,

It is with heavy hearts that our team is announcing the cancellation of all 2020 *Good Things for Young Children* summer institutes due to COVID-19. Although we were looking forward to spending two full days together learning, sharing and thinking critically about ways to support children, being safe and healthy is a priority for all of us.

This cancellation means the following:

- All monies paid will be reimbursed. Look for communication from Chris Butler, Event Coordinator of the North Carolina Association for the Education of Young Children through Eventbrite.
- You will be given priority registration for the *Good Things for Young Children* Summer Institute 2021.
- You will be among the first to know about future Good Things for Young Children opportunities.

For questions regarding reimbursement, contact Chris Butler at cbutler@ncaeyc.org or 919-810-5034.

For questions regarding *Good Things for Young Children* opportunities, contact us at goodthingsforyoungchildren@gmail.com or visit our website at http://tinyurl.com/goodthingsforyoungchildren.

Thank you for continuing to do good things for the young children and families in your communities. Stay safe, and we will be in touch.

Your GTFYC Team,

Lee Messer, Early Learning Specialists, LLC Eva Phillips, Eva C Phillips Consulting, LLC Amy Scrinzi, Scrinzi Consulting, LLC Marylee Sease, Early Learning Specialists, LLC